
From: dicktowne 

Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 10:02 AM 

To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 

Subject: RE: [EXT] EL21-011 

Richard Towne 

Rapid City South Dakota 

57701 

Black Hills Energy should not have the power given to them to limit or regulate alternate energy sources requested by 

residents. 

Black Hills Energy and black hills Corporation work for us to provide reliable energy and should not take the stand that 

they have the power to limit any other resources. 

PUC are our elected officials that should work for the Citizens First and not the corporation 

Thank you 

sincerely 

Richard Towne 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy AlOe, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 




